Eric Cooper

L ]
“rom: Chris Lyon Town of Cdga Assessor <assessor@townofcanandaigua.org>
-ent: Friday, March 22, 2019 7:37 AM
To: ‘Eric Cooper’
Subject: RE: 2586 St. Rt. 332

Yes, the sale just came through

Christopher Lyon, 110
Town of Canandaigua Assessor
585-394-1120 x, 2237

From: Eric Cooper [mailto:zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 5:37 PM

To: clyon@townofcanandaigua.org; ppost@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: 2586 St. Rt. 332

Chris and Pam,

Do you show a change of ownership for 2586 St Rt 332? We have an applicant, Royal Wash Canandaigua, claiming to be
the owner and | wanted to make sure that is accurate. Thanks.

Eric A. Cooper

rlanner

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254

Christopher Lyon, IAO Town of Canandaigua Assessor 585-394-1120 x 2237



